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2013 Accomplishments 

1. Replaced light bulbs in the Parish Hall and the Sacristy with more powerful 

bulbs. 

2. Deacon Dolan trained eight parishioners to be Lay Eucharistic Ministers 

3. Held our Annual Meeting on January 20th, 2013 

4. Completed training of Lay Eucharistic Ministers on 1/23/13                

5. Replaced broken and leaking faucet in the Kitchen 

6. Replaced ceiling tiles in the Office and entry way 

7. Painted walls and the trim in the office after repairing the wall damaged by 

an outside water leak. 

8. Upgraded lighting in the Parish Hall, Sacristy, and Cloister. 

9. Shrove Tuesday Pancake Dinner 

10. Ashes to Go at the Aurora Metra train station on Ash Wednesday. 

11. New coat racks in the Sacristy 

12. New Pew Cards - prayer and new visitor 

13. New Drapery behind Cross in the Chapel 

14. Put out the Draped Cross in the Garden 

15. Received generous estates from Mona Knuth and Fred and Esther Bogvilo. 

16. Vestry Retreat - future planning. 

17. Acolyte/Server Training 

18. New welcome Packets - Redid Kristen's, "Welcome to the Episcopal Church" 

brochure. 

19. New motion detector on and off switches for the bathrooms in the basement. 

20. Cleaning Supplies moved from Kitchen to the storage closet by the stage. 

21. Re-draped the Crosses in the Church and outside in Red for Palm Sunday. 

22. Re-draped the Crosses white for Easter. 

23. 2nd Vestry Retreat - emphasis on building a structure for the future. 

24. Commissioned our Lay Eucharistic Ministers at a Sunday Service. 

25. Creation of a prayer site at the back of the Church with Candles, a kneeler, 

and a Statue of Mother Mary and the Baby, Jesus. 

26. Replaced broken refrigerator and stove in the Apartment. 
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27. Performed our annual Pet Blessing 

28. Created a new sign for the Marquee at the corner of Benton and Lincoln.   

29. Advertised for the Homecoming Celebration. 

30. Re-Hung the sign on the side of the Parish Hall 

31. Conducted a Congregation wide survey about how to spend a portion of the 

Bogvilo estate. 

32. New Banner - Welcome at the Front door 

33. Restored and installed memorial Cross in the Pulpit at our Homecoming 

Celebration. 

34. Had a Homecoming celebration attended by over 65 people. 

35. Celebrated Thanksgiving with IDOM 

36. Deacon Dolan committed to being Trinity’s Deacon, exclusively. 

37. Updated and revised our Endowment Fund and Memorial Fund asset 

allocations to accommodate the bequests from the Knuth and Bogvilo estates 

38. Saint Nicholas visited the Sandwich Board 

39. Celebrated St. Nicholas 

40. Celebrated Santa Lucia 

41. Had a new floor installed in the Parish Hall 

42. St. Margaret's Christmas Party 

43. Took 67 shut-ins Communion. 

44. We served 7001 meals at Sandwich Board this year. 

45.  We did 76 sets of fingerprints and assisted 7 people in becoming citizens. 

46. Published 11 Newsletters and converted to electronic delivery of same. 

 


